
 SKAGIT COUNTY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

 NOTICE OF DECISION 

 

BEFORE THE SKAGIT COUNTY HEARING EXAMINER 

For  
Brett Linert – Trevor Campbell Appeal PL18-0092 

 

DISMISSAL 
 

Notice is hereby given that on May 15, 2018, the Skagit County Hearing Examiner Dismissed 
appeal #PL18-0092 filed by Trevor Campbell on February 27, 2018.  The appeal was of a Skagit 
County Planning and Development Services approval decision on a Reasonable Use Exception, 

PL17-0534.  Located at 32976 South Shore Drive, Mount Vernon, WA; within a portion of Section 
28, Township 33 North, Range 6 East, within unincorporated Skagit County, WA.  (P66980); Rural 

Village Residential (RVR) zoning.       
                                                                  
APPELLANT:  Trevor Campbell, P.O. Box 1928, Edmonds, WA  98020      

 
PROPERTY OWNER:  Brett Linert, 526 North West Ave. PMB 9, Arlington, WA  98223 

                      
Pursuant to Skagit County Code 14.06.200, the Notice of Decision shall be forwarded to parties of 
record, the applicant and other applicable parties of interest.  

 
The Hearing Examiner determination was made May 15, 2018.  The Hearing Examiner’s Office 

transmitted copies to:  Counsel, interested parties, County Staff and County Commissioners on May 
15, 2018.   
 

Therefore, the matter should be, and hereby is Dismissed.    
 

Pursuant to SCC a written request for reconsideration may be filed with Planning and Development 
Services with 10 calendar day of the date of decision.  The decision may be appealed to the Board 
of County Commissioners within 14 days of the date of decision by filing a written notice of appeal 

with the Clerk of the Board. 
 

Transmitted to the Skagit Valley Herald:       March 15, 2018        
Please publish:                March 17, 2018 
 

Grace Roeder, Senior Planner  
Skagit County Planning and Development Services 

1800 Continental Place 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
(360) 416-1332 
Campbell.gracer.05.18.18 

 
 

 


